
Note the large rocks and native soil in the backfill. This led to poor compaction and every concrete footing for exterior structures sinking and breaking away from the home. 





Liscott never had a geotechnical engineer visit the site after the initial soil report was issued. They also didn't follow the guidelines in the report for proper back fill. Liscott simply dumped native soils back into the trenches. 




























